
Jhargram Raj College (Girls’ Wing) 

 

No. 4/22                                         Notice                                         Date: 31.02.2022 

This is for the information of all concerned that offline classes of all Semesters 

will be re-opened on and from 03.02.2022 as per notification, vide, Memo No. 

89-Edn(CS)/10M-32/2021, dated, 31.01.2022, issued by the Departrment of 

Higher Education, Government of West Bengal.  

 

Sd/- 
Officer-in-Charge     
Jhargram Raj College (Girls’ wing) 
 


